From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

To: Baker. Larry; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Apache State SWD # 3

Date: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 8:24:37 AM
Bruce,

Are the samples marked “surface samples” areas that have already been backfilled?

Also, in reviewing the hard file here in the office, it looks like we are missing some of the data
electronically. I am including a link to what we have in our imaging system. Could you take a look at it
and send what we need to complete the file?

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Baker, Larry [mailto:Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com]
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 10:26 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Apache State SWD # 3

All,

Attached is a diagram associated with the inside area of the pad. Apache request permission to
proceed with backfilling the pad area. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks and
have a good day.

Bruce Baker

Apache Corporation

Environmental Technician
Northwest District

Email: larry.baker@apachecorp.com
Mobile: 432-631-6982
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